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‘ STATE DF NEW MEXICO :
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

POST OFFICE BOX 1880
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1880
(505 393-8161

September 19, 1996

Ray Westall
POBox4
Loco Hills NM 88255

RE: Correcting API Number

Gentlemen:

Per telephone conversation with Juanel Harper and Donna Pitzer of the District I Hobbs office on
the Tonto Federal #2-1, Sec. 12, T-19s, R-32e with API #30-025-32277. The Bureau of Land
Management canceled this intent to drill on Nov 1994

Intent to drill this well was resubmitted and approved Jan 1995 With the same operator and
same location it was over looked and put with the previous BLM Paper work, but the ONGARD
System will not accept this. So at this time we are assigning API #30-025-33590.

This letter is to correct all forms filed since the well was drilled. Also to notify the operator of the
new number so that production can be reported correctly on the C-155 and to the BLM.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call the District I, Hobbs office (505) 393-6161.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sextonw AY d’f)
District I, Supervisor :

JS:dp

cc: OCD_ Hobbs
OCD Santa Fe
BLM Roswell



